
Minutes Of City Council 
City Of Sargent, Nebraska 

Town Hall Meeting 
Sargent Community Center 

February 19, 2019 
 
The Mayor and Council of the City of Sargent, Nebraska, met for a Town Hall Meeting at the Sargent 
Community Center on the 19th day of February 2019, at 7:00 p.m.  Notice of the meeting was posted at 
the City Office, U. S. Post Office, Sargent Corner Market and First National Bank on  Thursday  February 
14, 2019.  The following were present: Council Members: Ricky Hightower, Gerry Sheets and  Mayor 
Kozeal, City Administrator/Utility Superintendent Reece Jensen, and City Clerk/Treasurer Gwenda Horky.       
. 
 
Mayor Kozeal publicly stated to all in attendance that a current copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act 
was available for review and indicated the location of such copy posted on the east wall of the meeting 
room in the Sargent Community Center.  Mayor Kozeal called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.   
 
Reece Jensen explained to the public that on February 12, 2019 the City took a water sample, and it 
came back positive for coliform.  Therefore the City decided to chlorinate the water.  
 
Mr. Jensen stressed the importance of using a backflow preventer on heat pumps and that every 
backflow preventer needs to be inspected yearly.  Mr. Jensen informed the public about a backflow 
preventer that goes on a hydrant. 
 
Several questions were asked by the public. 
   
Motion was made by Council Member Sheets and seconded by Council Member Hightower to adjourn the 
meeting.  Voting yea:  Hightower, Sheets, and Kozeal.  Voting nay:  None.  Motion carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:42 P.M. 
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